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Better-Gro Companies, LLC 

December 4, 2020

Provide written responses to the above requests for additional information with all supporting documentation
necessary. If any responses contain confidential information you must identify that at the time of submittal and
provide a redacted version of the submission. If you have any questions, please contact the Department directly for
assistance.

Sincerely,

Courtney . Coppola 
Chief of Staff & Marijuana Coordinator 
Florida Department of Health

cc: William Theodat; wtheodat@col-care.com
Kathleen Driscoll; kdriscoll@col-care.com




